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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 634 
 Kindergarten:  77 
 First Grade:     76 
 Second Grade: 70 
 Third Grade:    66 
 Fourth Grade:  72 
 Fifth Grade:     65 
 Sixth Grade:    76 
 Seventh Grade: 63 
 Eighth Grade : 69 

 
Student Highlights: 
 Our first annual Literacy Night was held on February 27th.  This was a great 
culmination activity for our week of Literacy activities.  That night there were 
performances by the After School Program , the Book Fair was open, there were 
opportunities for families to take part in writing activities, and the high school 
leadership students had several literacy based games for students and their families to 
take part in.  This was a huge success. 
 We are looking forward to our annual Titan Night In.  This is a great fundraiser 
that benefits 8th grade promotion.  It will be held on Friday, March 21st. 
 Track begins for 6-8th grade on Wednesday March 12th.  This is always a great 
opportunity, especially for 6th grade.  It is the first opportunity to play a MS sport. 
 
  

What’s New: 
  
 We will be having our third math in-service in the month of March.   We have 
also added a day for Title 1 teachers and assistants to learn some more skills.  With the 
change in Title 1 from Reading to Math, there is a definite need for training.   
 FCS teachers and Mrs. Hofenbredl met and worked as Data Teams.  We looked 
at their classroom data to answer the following questions: 

1. What is your data telling you?  Any trends? 
2. What will you do about it? 
3. How will we know when each student has learned it? 
4. How will we respond when a student needs intervention or extension along the 

way so that each one can reach ( or exceed) the learning target? 
 
 
  

Dates to remember: 



 March 17-21   Spirit Week 
 March 21 Titan Night In 
 March 24-28 Spring Break 
  


